
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Members and Friends, 
 
     Hope this message finds you well. I personally wanted to take a moment to 
thank each and every member who has volunteered one hour, one shift or who 
works the booth weekly! I'd also like to thank Phil Faccone who is the booth 
Chairman and prepares the bags and does the weekly tallies, and Paul Desilva 
who coordinates our weekly scheduling.  
 
     It is with great pride, especially during this tough economic environment when 
boardwalk businesses are struggling, to announce that as of the first week of 
August we have sold enough to pay off the Jeep!! While this is a great 
accomplishment that we should all be proud of.....we need to work even harder 
until the end!  Now every dollar we sell allows us to give scholarships and help 
organizations and families in need throughout the community. Let's finish strong 
right up until October 12th!!! 
 
   Enjoy the rest of the summer and look forward to seeing everyone at our 
August meeting next Monday. 
 
God Bless, Skip 

 

 

 

 



 
Welcome to Our Newest Members: 

Jean Kimak 

Cat Blumenschein 

Rose Daddario 

 

Also, two days left until our August Comedy Night on Thursday August 14th. 

Phil still has some tickets available. Don’t get left out. Call Phil Faccone: 

201-954-1548 

 

 

 

-- Our Mission -- 
The Seaside Italian American Club is a non-political and non-profit organization dedicated 

to the furtherance of the following purposes 

 

1. To foster and develop the highest ideals of American citizenship. 

2. To nurture the spirited and cultural welfare of the members 

3. To improve the moral and physical welfare of its affiliates 

4. To provide a common meeting place for individuals who become a part of the Seaside 

    Italian American Club to assist in the promotion of the purposes set forth. 

  

The Seaside Italian American Club is dedicated to enriching the lives of all in our 

community through social and cultural events that reflect our members’ rich Italian 

heritage. The club has many first and second generation members of Italian descent from 

all parts of Italy that are proud of this heritage 

 

The Board of Directors: 

Frank Auletta: Chairman of the Board              

Skip Sommerer: President                                 

Phil Faccone: Vice President                             

Jay Mizrachi: 2nd Vice President                      

Frank Giannone: Finances                                                                      

Paul DeSilva: Sergeant at Arms 
Dave Lutes: Treasurer / Membership 
Tony Altilio: Corresponding Secretary 
Audrey Cavaliere: Recording Secretary                                         

 

 


